From: Paul Accordino

To: Doug Young
Date: August 07, 2017

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0378-EX-CN-2017

Message:

File No. 0378-EX-CN-2017
SkyWest Airlines

Dear Sir/Madam:

Please accept the attached excel spreadsheets which we are hopeful will meet the request of the FCC's
Return Notice.

Should there be questions, or additional material, please do not hesitate to contact Elizabeth Buckley
filing on behalf of SkyWest Airlines as a third party Wireless Licensing contractor for Cara Enterprises.

Respectfully submitted,
Elizabeth Buckley
703-615-6615



